
Announcements for Friday, August 10, 2018 

- Been a long summer and you aren’t ready for school and thinking?  We are here to help 

because starting on Thursday August 16th, Strategy Club will begin to meet in room 745 

from 8:30 to 9:10 AM.  Challenge yourself to a variety of thought-provoking strategy games 

and connect with some new friends.  The club meets every Tuesday and Thursday morning. 

 

- Sign up for fall musical auditions are outside of Mrs. Crossen‘s room, room 222. Auditions 

are Monday Tuesday and Wednesday of next week, so sign up today!” 

 

 

 


